8th September 2017



Dear Parent/Carer

We have booked a visit to Chester Zoo, this will enhance the learning we will be doing this term, in topic and science.

The visit will be on Thursday 23rd November 2017 and we will go to the Zoo by coach. The children will complete a workshop and we will have a packed lunch there and return to school at approximately 5pm.

Your child will need to wear their school uniform and arrive at school at 8.30am, as we will be setting off from school at approximately 8.45am.

If you are bringing a packed lunch from home can you please bring this in a disposable bag. If your child requires a school packed lunch, can you please indicate on the slip below.

If your child has any medical conditions, can you please complete a medical form (available from the office) and indicate on the slip below. If your child suffers from travel sickness can you please give your child a tablet before they arrive at school and if they need a tablet for the return journey, can you please indicate this on the slip below.

The overall cost of the visit, including travel and insurance will be £13.94 and this includes the cost of a workshop. We are informing you well in advance so payments towards the trip can be made in instalments if preferred.

The Education Reform Act (1988) states that you are under no obligation to contribute towards any school visit, however if insufficient funds are received we will have no option but to cancel the arrangements. We must stress that being unable to make a contribution towards the visit will not affect your child's right to attend.

Please return the slip below by 29th September. If you are able to help on the visit please indicate on the slip below.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Reilly

	Chester Zoo - Class 2
Child's name	
I am willing to make a contribution of £	
My child has medical conditions (please indicate)	
I am available to help out on the visit	
Volunteers Name	Tel Number
I would like my child to have a school packed lunch	